
From: DPC:Office of the Premier [mailto:DPCOfficeofthePremier@sa.gov.au]  
Sent: Friday, 23 December 2016 10:08 AM 
To: secretary@firestickestate.com 
Subject: Acknowledgement - PREM16D07246 

  

Dear Ms Clarkson 

  

The Hon Jay Weatherill MP, Premier of South Australia has asked me to thank you for 
sending him a copy of your letter of 19 December 2016 to Prime Minister, Hon Malcolm 
Turnbull MP, about accountability for extreme bushfire deaths. 

  

The Premier appreciates receiving a copy of your correspondence.  

  

Kind regards 

Premier’s Correspondence Unit 

Office of the Premier 
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